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The 10th edition of the Mediterranean Microwave Symposium (MMS’2010) will be held in the 
beautiful Mediterranean island of Cyprus, in August 25-27, 2010. Middle East Technical University-
Northern Cyprus Campus (METU-NCC) located in the West of Cyprus is proud to host MMS’2010. 

An Invited Session on Microwave and RF Education will be organized within MMS’2010. The 
objectives of this invited session include the presentation of challenges and difficulties encountered 
in Microwave and RF education for both undergraduate and master programs, issues related to 
education and continuing education of microwave and RF engineers, discussion of approaches and 
techniques related to microwave and RF educational topics, and technology-aided microwave and 
RF educational development tools. Web-based and web-assisted microwave and RF education: what 
is available today, what needs to be done, and how could educators in microwave and RF area make 
use of web technology, could be discussed in this invited session.  

Microwave and RF educators, MTT-S members, and others are invited to contribute to the invited 
session on Microwave and RF Education and share their thoughts. 

Please contact Dr. Khaled Yazbek (khaled.yazbek@hiast.edu.sy) with your papers, ideas, proposals, 
and suggestions for contributions to or comments on Microwave and RF Education. 


